
 

This week’s Collective Worship theme: Courage 

“Be strong and brave. Do the work. Don’t be afraid or discouraged. The Lord God, my God, is with you.” 1 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a fantastic evening we had last Friday at the FoBS Summer BBQ.  I was thrilled to see so many of you 

there, as well as some new faces with our Reception 25 parents/carers and children.  FoBS and its band of 

helpers did another great job and raised an astounding £890.  Thank you so much to everyone that helped in 

any capacity, including staff, parents/carers and children! 

Our FoBS Chair, Tracy Hickman, and Secretary, Kelly Nott, are both intending to step down at the end of this 

academic year.  We would be really grateful if anyone would like to put themselves forward to take on these 

roles – if you would like any more information, please contact Tracy or Kelly via the Friends of Bury School 

Facebook page, or via the school. 

The Scholastic Book Fair was also a success again this term – I hope you were able to visit and see what 

lovely books were on offer.  You will get another chance to purchase books in the Autumn term – just in time 

for Christmas! 

Y4 Come to Lunch took place today – it was nice to see lots of family members attending, the children enjoyed 

spending time with their adults.   

There are a number of vacancies available at our school – please check My New Term, via the school website 

(https://bury.demat.org.uk/staff-vacancies), for more information and to apply. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Heanes 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Whole School: 96.6% Year Three: 96% 

Reception:  94.6% Year Four:  97% 

Year One:  97.5% Year Five:  97.5% 

Year Two:  95.8% Year Six:  97.3% 

Whole School Year to Date:  95.8% 
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Reception Teddy Bear Workshop and Come to Lunch – next Friday: 

This is taking place on Friday 4th July.  Parents are invited to join their child in school to ‘build’ 
their bear and stay for lunch afterwards.  If you would like a school meal, please place 
your order via the Google Form which was sent out earlier this week and make 
payment via MCAS by Monday 30th June.   

Water bottles: 

Please remember to send in a water bottle with your child every day.  This must only contain 
water, not fruit squash/juice. 

Lost property: 

We have a lot of lost property in the storage box in the office/reception porch.  It is mostly 
unnamed.  Please claim any items before the end of term.  Leftover unnamed lost property will 
be placed on the pre-loved clothing rack for sale (proceeds to FoBS). 

School uniform: 

Price & Buckland, our uniform supplier, have advised that the last date for uniform orders to be 
delivered free to school this term is 5th July.  These orders will be delivered into school during 

the week commencing 14th July.  You may still place orders after this date, however the 
deadline for online orders to be delivered in time for September is 1st August.  You may 

choose to get home delivery over the summer holidays (for a small fee).  The first into school 
(free) delivery after summer will be during the week commencing 8th September and the online 
order deadline for this is 23rd August. 

 

Upcoming events (details for all events will be sent out closer to the time): 

 

4th July – Reception Teddy Bear Workshop and Come to Lunch 

7th July – Y6 Production (2pm) 

8th July – Y6 Production (10am) 

10th July – Y6 Wicksteed trip 

17th July – Y6 Leavers Service at Bury Church (6pm) 

18th July – Summer term closes 

*Please note, times and dates are subject to change 

 

Bury Church News:  
 

Services: 

 

Sunday 29th June – 2nd Sunday after Trinity 

10am – Four Parishes Joint Service – Compassion UK 

 

Sunday 6th July 

9.30am – Café Sunday @Bury 
 

 


